
VIWEISS SEROTA
^ H E L F M A N C O L E + B I E R M A N

JAMES E. WHITE, AICP
Partner

jwhite@wsh-Law.com

September 5, 2023

Via email: hfaust@northportfl.gov
Ms. Heather Faust
City Clerk
City of North Port
4970 City Hall Boulevard
North Port, FL 34286

Re: Toledo Blade 320, Future Land Use Map (FLUM), (CPAL-22-247); Toledo Blade
320, Rezoning, (REZ-22-237)

Dear Ms. Faust:

Pursuant to Section 2-83(b)(l), North Port Code, I am hereby providing notice that this
firm, Weiss Serota Helfman Cole & Bierman P.L., represents the City of North Port ("City") in
connection with the above referenced applications, which will be heard by the Planning &
Zoning Advisory Board on September 7, 2023, in addition to all subsequently held Planning

& Zoning Advisory Board and City Commission hearings on these applications.

If you require anything further from this office in conjunction with this matter,

please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

James E. White, Esq., AICP


